
Little Compton Parish Council 
 

Due to unforeseen 

circumstances the meeting 

arranged for Monday 16th July 

2018 has had to be 

postponed. 

 

This meeting will now take 

place on Monday 23rd July 

2018 

In the Village Hall at 7.30pm 

The public and press are 

cordially invited to be present. 


